
Office of the Mayor 
 

Tomball, Texas 
 

 

Proclamation 
 

 

 

 

WHEREAS,      the Tomball Depot Museum volunteers – John and Cindy Lockwood, Valerie Hill, Richard Lumpkin, “Big Jim” Glenn, 

Chris Beetle, “Mr. Dave” George, and John Buckley – are known for their contagious love of trains – because of this 

great love, they invest themselves in serving at the Tomball Depot Museum; and 

 

WHEREAS,  the Tomball Depot Museum volunteers are at the Depot every Saturday and Sunday and during special events, giving tours 

and providing tons of information regarding trains and the Depot; and 

 

WHEREAS,  the Tomball Depot Museum volunteers share their passion for everything “train” in the Tomball Depot, sharing the history 

of Tomball, formerly known as Peck, and Thomas Henry Ball, after whom Tomball was renamed; and  

 

WHEREAS,   the Tomball Depot Museum volunteers share the history of Tomball with hundreds of school children and tourists 

throughout the year, working quietly and tirelessly without desire for recognition, remuneration or personal gain, winning 

them the respect and affection of Tomball’s citizens;  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Lori Klein Quinn, by virtue of the authority vested in me as Mayor of the City of Tomball, on behalf of the 

Tomball City Council and all citizens hereof, I do hereby proclaim December 19, 2022, as: 
                                     

“SALUTE TO THE TOMBALL DEPOT MUSEUM VOLUNTEERS” DAY 
 

and invite our citizens to join us in honoring our Tomball Depot Museum Volunteers – John and Cindy Lockwood, Valerie Hill, Richard 

Lumpkin, “Big Jim” Glenn, Chris Beetle, “Mr. Dave” George, and John Buckley – for their wonderful service and dedication to the City 

of Tomball, Texas. 
 

 

 

 
In witness whereof I have hereunto set my 
hand and caused this seal to be affixed. 
 
 
          
Mayor Lori Klein Quinn 
 
Attest:           
 

Date:      December 19, 2022     


